

An alliance is all about the members involved. In commemoration of our 125th anniversary, we are celebrating those who have been apart of our story. Thanks to our member, Houston Engineering, who has been a major part of our story since 2013.

George Houston founded Houston Engineering, as a civil engineering and surveying firm in Fargo, ND, in 1968. In 1972 the company was incorporated, and added vice president Henry Trangsrud, and vp and treasurer, Robert Muscha. With the addition of these two, the company added water resources, supply and watershed services. In 1980 the company established a presence in Barnesville, MN, to better serve the Buffalo-Red River Watershed District, and also expanded their services to include environmental, transportation and structural. In the early 1990's, the company opened an office in Maple Grove, MN, and added waste management and water quality services.

This year, the company celebrated its 50th anniversary, and is currently a leading consulting engineer for the transportation industry.

Learn more at: http://www.houstoneng.com